
 

 

JT/da 
 
11th March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Weduc Payments Update 
 

Following on from our previous letter dated 7th March 2025 regarding the change in 
the payments system, we are pleased to inform you ParentPay is now ready to 
launch. 
From Monday 17th March 2025 all school payments will be made through 
ParentPay, accessed in the same way via the ReachMoreParents/Weduc/Matrix 
Academy Trust app. 
 
Guidance on how to use the ParentPay system can be found here ParentPay 
Helpdesk. 
 
As the previous provider sQuid are ceasing trading, you should request a refund no 
later than Friday 14th March 2025 for any outstanding balance you have within your 
child’s account.  Instructions on how to withdraw your balance can be found here: 
Refund Request 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr J Till 
Headteacher 
 

https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/categories/4407704072081
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/categories/4407704072081
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